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Our rights to bare arms cannot be changed. Our rights are embedded in the guiding 

principles that our founding fathers put into our founding principles.   

 

These rights can’t be changed on a whim by people who have no respect of our 

history.   

Our rights to protect us, just as much now as in 1776. 

 

As a state, there impair is no constitutional standard in the state Oregon that has the 

authority to  


